
 

 

SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #4 
Request for Proposal No. 2337006 

Dam Safety Improvement and Upgrades to Chapman, Edwards and McNeil Lakes 
Date: July 10, 2023  
Item No.1  
Question: Is it possible for Regional District to provide the required length of the boom anchors? Both rock 
and soil anchors. We are unable to locate this information within the provided package. 

Answer: Response to follow.  
Item No.2 
Question: Can an extension can be granted to this tender as they are very swamped and need more time 
to provide a quote. 
Answer:  Due to numerous requests for an extension we have extended the closing date and time to July 
31, 2023. Please note that on Q&A No.2 we stated our intention to obtain approval at the July 28, 2023 board 
and committee meeting, however with the extension of the closing date and time this will no longer be 
possible; the new intended committee and board date will be September 14, 2023.  

 

 


